
Minister Dacic talked with Head of Ukrainian diplomacy Klimkin
Thursday, 07 May 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
had a telephone conversation today with Minister of Foreign Affairs of Ukraine Pavlo Klimkin.
Minister Klimkin informed the Head of Serbian diplomacy of the change in format of the invitees
to the marking of the Victory Day over Fascism.
  
The commemoration ceremonies will not be organized at the political but the diplomatic level,
and our country will be represented by Ambassador of Serbia to Ukraine Rade Bulatovic.

Heads of Serbian and Ukrainian diplomacies positively assessed yesterday’s meeting of the
Trilateral Contact Group in Minsk where the launching of the activities of working groups under
the TCG auspices had been agreed, which is to contribute to the commencement of the political
process.

Ministers Dacic and Klimkin confirmed the arrangement made earlier that Head of Serbian
diplomacy Ivica Dacic, in his capacity as OSCE Chairperson-in-Office, would pay a visit to
Ukraine in June.
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